
 
 

TO:   Park and Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: Bathroom Seasonal Removal 
 
DATE:  12/12/2024 

 
Background 
 
The two portable bathrooms were removed 2 weeks ago from both parking lots on 
Green Scene Drive and White Overlook Drive. The portable bathrooms at the boat 
launch and swimming beach closed in late October.   
 
Discussion: 
 
Would providing winter bathroom service at the parking lots on Green Scene Drive or 
White Overlook Drive be desired? Cost is approximately $150 a month per bathroom. 
 
Requested Action:  
 
Direction on portable bathroom availability during winter would be appreciated. 


